
US. Treasury Department Reopens MPRA Application

Comment Period through April 20

 

The U.S. Treasury Department has reopened the public comment period for the AFM-EPF’s MPRA application. The

comment period will remain open through Monday, April 20, 2020.

 

If you wish to submit a comment, click here to open the Regulations.gov website and click on the “Comment Now!”

button. After writing your comment (or uploading it as an attachment), you may enter your name or leave it blank to

remain anonymous.

 

[Note: As of today, the due date listed below the “Comment Now!” button still says that comments are due by March 2,

2020. You can ignore this. Treasury is accepting new comments.]

 

As a reminder, you can click here to view the application in full.
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